
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets Turkmen Front’s delegation, stresses the need to form
a government of national service

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the delegation of the Turkmen

Front, headed by Professor Hassan Turan on 22/6/2022, and the two sides discussed the latest

developments in the political issue and the upcoming challenges. 

His Eminence reiterated the importance of forming a national service government capable of

providing services and restoring the citizen’s confidence in the political process and through

it the confidence in the political powers. Once again reaffirming the non-participation of Al-

Hikma in the next government, 

His Eminence said that all the elements of success are available if the will is available and

the space is given to efficient and honest personalities to confront and bear responsibility,

indicating that success will be in the interest of everyone and therefore in the interest of

Iraq, stressing also the need to pay attention to Kirkuk being a miniature Iraq. Due to the

diversity of its components, it is also a gateway to success in all parts of the country.


